
  May 12, 2020 

Education Program Status Report 

Presentations/Exhibits 

Exhibited at and handed out educational materials at the Wake County Green School’s 

Partnership Kick-Off, an event for educators, on 3/9/2020. Enviroscape model presented. 

Workshops 

The 2020 Local Program Workshop and Awards Luncheon has been postponed and will 

hopefully be held, in person or online, in August 2020. This workshop is being planned in 

cooperation with the Water Resources Research Institute (WRRI).  

Updates 

Collaborated with the other DEQ Environmental Educators to create a distance learning web 

page featuring DEQ’s education content that is distance learning compatible. Created a high 

school questionnaire sheet to accompany the Student Information Packet as part of the distance 

learning initiative.  

The E&SC website pages are continuously being updated as needed.  

If you have any suggestions or would like to write an article for future issues of the biannual 

Sediments newsletter, email the education specialist. 


